

Village of Hobart

Village Office 2990 S. Pine Tree Rd, Hobart, WI www.hobart-wi.org - www.buildinhobart.com

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

Notice is hereby given that it is possible that a quorum of the Village Board, of the Village of Hobart, may be attending a meeting on Tuesday October 22nd 2019, for a property owner meeting to discuss proposed improvements and real estate impacts to the WIS 29/County VV intersection and the WIS 29/County U intersection in Brown and Outagamie counties. The meeting is scheduled to be held from 5:00 to 6:30 p.m. at NWTC Universal Driving Facility, 4975 Glendale Avenue, Howard. Members of the Village Board may be in attendance for the sole purpose of gathering information. No official Village Board action will be taken at this meeting.

I hereby certify, as Village Administrator of the Village of Hobart, that this Notice of Possible Quorum of the Village Board was posted or sent on October 17th 2019 at the following locations:

- Village Office, 2990 S. Pine Tree Rd. Hobart, WI
- Village Fire Station #1 2703 S. Pine Tree Rd., Hobart, WI
- Village Fire Station #2, 482 Country Court, Hobart, WI
- Posted to the website
- Posted to the Village's Facebook page

Submitted to the Hobart Press

Aaron Kramer, Village Administrator

Village Board of Trustees: Richard Heidel (President), Tim Carpenter, David Dillenburg, Ed Kazik, Debbie Schumacher